On May 17th Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding Board Item PM3 Project Modifications for Roosevelt Elementary:

Question: 
Why did hurricane Ivan delay this project?

Response:
During time of hurricane impacts the contractor was excavating for grade beams and other underground work.  Following Hurricane Francis the contractor could not obtain deliveries of materials with Hurricane Ivan approaching and as such there was stoppage of all site and underground work until the storm threat passed.  All requests for extension of time are analyzed by the appropriate Senior Projects Manager and Program Scheduler before making recommendations to the Board.
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